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Upcoming Events
Nov. 15 - Lutheran Pioneers meeting at Zion, Peshtigo
- 5:30 - 7:00 pm

Nov. 22-24 - NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Break

Nov. 22 - Thanksgiving Worship service at Zion,
Peshtigo - 6:30 pm

Nov. 28 - Joint Parent/Board of Education Meeting -
6:30 pm

Dec. 2, 9, & 23 - Christmas Eve practices with Sunday
School at church - 9:00 - 11:00 am

Dec. 16 - School Children’s Christmas Service - 3:00
pm with Cookies & Cocoa fellowship after service

Hot Lunch

Hot lunch this week will be
beefy nachos provided by
the Hurley family in honor
of Jack’s birthday.

Mission Offering
Progress:

Our chapel offering for
God’s Kingdom so far
totals $448.15 for the
semester.

Deer Hunting Dress Up Day - Friday
This Friday, November 17, we will celebrate the start of Deer Season by having a fun
dress up day. The children can wear blaze orange or camo clothing to school that day.
Hats will be allowed unless they interfere with learning. No weapons, please. We can’t
wait to see our young hunting enthusiasts. Also, we would like to wish all our hunters a
safe and successful deer hunting season.

Thanksgiving Break
Our Thanksgiving break this year will be starting next week Wednesday, November 22.
There will be a joint Thanksgiving worship service at Zion, Peshtigo this year at 6:30 pm
on that Wednesday evening. All our families are invited to attend this service. Our
faculty and staff wish you all a safe, healthy and Happy Thanksgiving.



School Children’s Christmas Service - December 16
Each year, St. John puts on two Christmas services to celebrate Jesus’ birth. On Dec. 16
at 3:00PM, we will have a service that all school children will participate in. The children
have begun learning the songs and recitations for memory work. Thank you for your
support in helping them learn those. We will be practicing during school, and there will
be no other practices for this service. If your family will not be able to attend, please let
your child’s teacher know.

Church and School Christmas Eve Service
We will also be having a second Christmas service on Dec. 24, Christmas Eve, at
6:30PM. For this service, we will be performing our service with other children from our
church. In order to prepare for this service, we will be having some practices on
Saturdays in December. The dates for these practices are December 2, 9, and 23 from
9AM-11AM. These practices will be for all students who will be attending the Dec. 24
service. If your family cannot come to the Christmas Eve service because you have
other worship plans, please let your child’s teacher know so that we can plan for the
service. We look forward to these opportunities that the children have to let their lights
shine.

Winter Weather Closings and Delays

We have truly been blessed with a beautiful autumn, but inclement
weather isn’t far around the corner. In case of any winter weather school
closings or delays, please note the following:

1. St. John follows the closings of both the Peshtigo and Coleman School Districts
because of busing.

2. If both school districts are closed, St. John is also closed.
3. If the Peshtigo school district is closed, but Coleman is not, St. John IS closed.
4. If the Coleman school district is closed, but Peshtigo is not, St. John IS closed.
5. If either of the districts is delayed, St. John is also delayed.
6. Families will be contacted via Remind as well to inform you of closings or delays.

Please make sure you have signed up for Remind to receive those messages.


